
 

On Friday Oct. 11 the VFW Auxiliary presented a check for $750 to Dr. Kuruvilla at the Frist Coast Cancer 

Center. The money was raised by the auxiliary at their annual cancer bingo. I would like to thank everyone 

who helped to make it a success. Sr. vice Joyce Donnelly  

 

 

Left to right is Dr Kuruvilla, Joyce Donnelly , Valerie French and Marion Chialastri.  


